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***Visalia Police Department / Tulare County Sheriff’s Office / 

California Attorney General / United States Attorney / Tulare 

County District Attorney / Department of Justice 

Joint Press Conference To Be Held Today at 1:30 PM*** 
 

The Visalia Police Department, Tulare County Sheriff’s Office, California Attorney General, United States Attorney, 

Tulare County District Attorney, and the Department of Justice will be conducting a joint Press Conference related 

to the triple homicide that occurred on May 5, 2020. The joint Press Conference will be held at 1:30 p.m., in the 

Exhibit Hall of the Visalia Convention Center at 303 E. Acequia Ave., Visalia, CA 93291. Entrance to the Press 

Conference will be through the Convention Center’s main entrance on Acequia St.    

The joint Press Conference will be live streamed and can be viewed at the Visalia Police Department’s Facebook 

page or through the California Attorney General’s web page at OAG.CA.Gov.  

For further information, please contact Lieutenant Osvaldo Dominguez at 559-713-4285.   
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***NEWS RELEASE*** 
January 13, 2022 

 


